To All Residents of New York City & Surrounding Area:
Red Sea Cargo, LLC which operates in the Washington, DC metro area is coming to New York City to pick up Cargo loads to be shipped to Eritrea at the End of this month, March, 2010.
If you have any Luggage’s, Boxes, Plastic drum Barrels (Jarken) , Mattresses, Flat TV, Bicycles , Scooters, Furniture’s, Wheel chairs, Medical Equipments, Computers or any other household goods that you need to ship to your family,  organization or any other entity in Eritrea, Please have it ready before March 24, 2010 for pickup from the New York City area.
We will give you the nearest drop-off location once you contact us after having your shipment ready. If you have items you want to send not listed above, and aren’t sure about what you can and cannot ship to Eritrea, Please call Red Sea Cargo, LLC (Yonas), at 240-381-4817  or
 E-mail: yonasaf@yahoo.com. We will gladly give you more information. 

Thank you.
Yonas Afowerky
Red Sea Cargo, LLC.

